
Thank you so much for taking public testimony on this bill, one of the most important ones in the history of recycling in OR.  There is 
no congruence between the local markets for recycled plastic and the labeling of plastic.  Currently, here in Corvallis, Republic 
accepts #5 tubs.  Imagine the work my neighbors and friends have to do to make sure that the number is 5?  Imagine all the good 
will for recycling which is slowly dissipated by doing the "wrong" thing, over many years for the right reasons. 

My friends and colleagues do want to do the right thing, but labeling is too confusing (to say nothing about those tiny triangles.  Lids 
and plastic can holders are also wish cycled.  This is a critical bill, and I think it a great step toward clarity and congruence.  


